[image: image1.png]>/ coundil





WEST SUSSEX COUNTY COUNCIL

TEMPORARY TRAFFIC REGULATION 
 wimlands lane, faygate, rusper
NOTICE is hereby given that in pursuance of the provisions of Section 14(2) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act, 1984, as amended, the use of

Wimlands Lane, Faygate, Rusper between its junctions with Wimland Road and Faygate Lane is temporarily prohibited from 08:00hrs on Monday 23rd March 2015.
This closure is necessary to allow BT to carry out ducting works safely.

It is anticipated the works will be completed in 5 days.

Emergency and pedestrian access will be maintained at all times. Vehicular access to properties and businesses within the closure will be managed by the contractor. 
The alternative route for traffic will be via Faygate Lane, A264, Wimland Road and vice versa. 
This closure will only be in place between 08:00hrs and 16:00hrs each day.
This notice will be effective for a maximum of 5 days from the date given above.

Any queries about the effect of the closure on traffic using the highway please contact the West Sussex Contact Centre on 01243 642105. 

Any queries about the nature of the works please contact Options Energy Services Ltd on 07538 704 761.
Dated Monday 23rd March 2015
Nicola Debnam 
Head of Highways and Transport


